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Sportsmen Bassmasters

 
Meeting Minutes
    January 27th, 2005
Members Present:

Mike Br.
Cal

Bill

Brad

Dale

Jim Ba.

Ron

Mickey
Brent 

Alan

Chris

Paul B

Craig

Dave 

Clay 

Jim Bo

Carey
President Report (Paul Becka):

· Sportsmen of the year balloting tonight
V.P. /T.D. (Troy Smith):

· No Report

Secretary/Treasurer (Chris Tope):

· Balance is $1986.73
· Current club membership is at 27. 
· Current big bass pot for 2005 tournaments will be $52.00

Special Projects (Craig):

· Reminder that the 29th of January is the date of the banquet

· Pay for the banquet either tonight or at the door on Saturday
· Social hour starts at 6pm, dinner at 7pm

· Remember to pass along the names or business cards to Craig for any donations made for the raffle
Data (Cal):

· No report

Internet (Mickey):

· The data file from last year was sent to the DNR
Federation (Mike Br):

· Skeeter is the boat sponsor 

· A silent auction will occur for a new Skeeter

· If interested in purchasing a Skeeter deals are available through the federation; see one of the federation board members for information

· Sportsmen Bassmasters was recognized as one of the clubs for their conservation activities

· The day that Sportsmen Bassmasters has a booth day at the Sportsmen show is April 3rd; this is also the day for lake clean-up

· Both of the proposals voted on during the meeting in December passed

· State casting kids event is March 12th at Lakeville Gander Mountain

· The Federation is moving headquarters from Alabama to Florida

· Jim Ba. and Paul B attended the MOHA dinner from our club

· Paul B will be the spokesman for the federation to meet with the various lake shore associations

Old Business:

· The preliminary lake for the spring tournament is Pomme-te-rre 
· Dale re-stated that he will need help for the state tournament.  Also the club needs to decide on a charity for the TOC tournament. 
Conservation Director: (Brad):

· No report
New Business:

· Bill has talked to Joel Smith and there are currently four “pseudo” members for the Lake X club.  Although not formally a club they will still pick some lakes and fish, if interested contact Joel or contact Bill for information
· Discussion about changing the points system were bantered about, but nothing has changed

Education: (Dale)

· No report.

Youth: (Bill):

· Casting kids will be Feb 19th at the Chanhassen Rec. Center; we will need a lot of guys to show up.  Time to be given out later.  
Next meeting is February 24th at 7pm at David Fong’s

We currently have three spots open in the club

Waiting List: 

1. Rob Amos

